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Sharjah, UAE, 3 February 2024: Pearl Petroleum Company 

Limited informs the bond holder that on the evening of 2 February 

2025 a drone targeted the vicinity of the Khor Mor gas field. There 

were no injuries to people and no impact on production facilities. 

 

Production operations continued as normal under the 

comprehensive security measures in place to ensure the safety of 

all personnel and assets.  We remain in close coordination with all 

relevant authorities and security forces, who are monitoring the 

situation closely, to ensure continuing safe operations.  

 

Pearl Petroleum and its shareholders remain committed to the safe 

and reliable operation of the Khor Mor gas facility  safeguarding the 

interest of its stakeholders and the people of KRI and all of Iraq. 

 

 
---Ends--- 


